November 21, 2005
Dear Norman Football Supporters,

On Friday November 25th, our varsity football team will be participating in the Ocean League Playoff game.  The varsity team will be playing on the road at Rio Mesa High School.  We are asking all of our Norman boosters, fans and friends to come out and support our efforts in winning.  If you are interested in attending the game this Friday night, Norman fans will be traveling via a charter bus, which will leave campus at 4:30 pm.  You can purchase bus tickets and admission into the game thru the athletic department.  Ticket prices for bus and admission are as follows:  $15.00 Parents / $12.00 Child.  For those of you who wish to drive, Rio Mesa High School is located at, 545 Central Avenue, Oxnard, Ca. 93036.  The telephone number for Rio Mesa High School is (805) 278-5500.  Take the 101 freeway to Vineyard / North 2.5 miles to Central Avenue / Turn right on Central Avenue ½ mile to the school.

Obviously, this is a tough challenge for our football team, but we will feel very confident about our chances of winning the game and a chance to advance to the next level.

Thank you very much for the continued support and please join us this week for exciting Normans Football.

Sincerely,

Carter Paysinger

Head Football Coach

